
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June Newsletter 2018 
Info@thebarnehage.co.uk 

 
Graduation 

Tickets are available from the office and spare tickets can be requested.  

The graduation ceremony will start at 1.30 pm till 2.30pm  

The children are asked to wear the colour of their key worker group 

School Leaver’s final dates 

Please can all school leavers inform the office of their final day in nursery.  

This will help up calculate your final bill and a deposit to be returned also.  

If you are due any refund from us, please ensure you contact Selina or Hazel to ensure we have the 
correct information and instructions for transferring the funds back to yourselves. 

Partnership last sessions 

The last day for our partnership sessions are Friday 22nd June 2018 

All anti pre- school who currently use funded only sessions will finish on Friday 22nd June, until 27th 
August 2018 when the new funded term starts. 

We will keep you posted through the summer for returning information 

 

New fees 

The new fee increase has taken place as of the start of 1st June 2018. Please ensure your standing order 
is amended to the new figure stated on your bill to ensure you account does not fall into arrears. 

Please speak to Selina or Hazel if you have any concerns 

Sun protection 

With the Scottish summer weather never too sure what it wants to do, please can you provide sun cream 
for your child for nursery.  

Can all cream supplied to nursery have your child’s full name and date supplied on the bottle. 

 

https://www.dailyclipart.net/clipart/category/graduation-clip-art/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
http://www.pngall.com/farewell-png
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/4.0/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charity Money 

You will remember back in April and May the Nursery took part in a variety of charity events for 2 
charities. Some staff Climbed Ben Lomond and some children, staff and families walked round Strathclyde 
park. 

Over all the nursery raised over £800 for Covey and £150.00 for the Beatson charity  

Both charities have received their money and are extremely grateful for your kind support and donations. 

Access points for dropping off and collecting 

 

 

Please note that the drop off Zone outside the nursery front door must remain clear always. 

The drop off zone is located across from Day soft and parents can park in the nursery car park. 

The zone in front of the main entrance is for deliveries, Refuse collection and emergency services.  

Please avoid parking in this Zone. 

Medication in children’s bags 

It has been raised to my attention some children have medication left in their bags, which are left 
in the corridor. It is the Nursery policy that all medication must be signed into the building and 
stored in a safe Place at the correct storage temperature.  

Please note all medicine must be personally handed over to the staff and the safe storage and 
management of medication policy can be followed in nursery. Unfortunately, our stuff will not go 
looking through your children’s bags for these items if they are not handed in upon arrival.  

Improvement Plan 

This year the nursery improvement plan will consist of the following areas for development and 
improvement. 

❖ Nuture and well being  
❖ Care plan review and update 
❖ Nursery Rhymes and story telling  
❖ Loose Parts Play 
❖ Higher order thinking 

 

http://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Road_Sign_No_Parking.jpg
http://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Road_Sign_No_Parking.jpg
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


Our Sad Loss 

 

It is with a heavy heart that we must inform our children, 
families and staff of the sad loss of our dearly loved driver 
for Out of school care, Billy O’Rourke. 

Billy became our driver 3 years ago, after taking early 
retirement from working many years for South Lanarkshire 
Council. Billy’s role within the Barnehage, was to collect the 
children for school at breakfast time and would pick them up 
after school and return the children back to us at the 
Barnehage. 

Billy was a friendly gentleman, who would always have a 
story to tell and was extremely fond of the children and the 
children were extremely fond of him. 

Unfortunately, Billy very quickly lost a battle to cancer and 
was taken from us on Saturday 16th June 2018. 

We are extremely saddened by his death and we offer our 
love and support towards his family at this time.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


